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Working as a health care provider I think it is vital to have offer naloxone 

prescriptions to folks on 90 Morphine Equivalent  or higher or any combination of 

opiate and gabapentin or opiate and benzodiazepine within the last year. Aware 

across US with 39% increase in overdoses over the last 2 years. Aware Oregon is #2 

in substance use for capita and dead last in access to recovery services in US. 


